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Dear Parents and Students, 

Please let me know if I can be of support to you.  Email with any questions you 

have about materials your child brought home or available technology supports 

provided to you.  Should you simply want to chat, share how you’re doing, ask 

questions, etc. I welcome both students and parents to engage in conversation 

with me at jtoneri@everettsd.org 

Students, today I posted a new assignment in our google classroom asking you 

about a time you were a good friend to someone, to describe that time, to whom 

were you a good friend, what did you do specifically?  How did you and your 

friend feel?  Why did you feel that way?  I have enjoyed reading student 

responses to other assignments posted.  If you are able and/or choose to 

participate in our google classroom, don’t turn in your assignments.  When you 

“turn in” an assignment you can no longer write or add to that assignment and 

you might want to continue writing your story or thoughts.  Every time you write 

and/or add to an assignment I am notified and will reply to you, I promise!  Or, if 

it is easier for you to email, I will respond to you in whatever mode works best for 

you. 

We haven’t used Pebbles Go yet this year in class but just like Scholastic News 

(password is: Toneri!) there are many interesting areas to explore.  You will find 

Pebbles Go on your Student Tools page.  Click and enter the username: epsmne 

and password:  pgo!   Have fun exploring!  Let me know what you learn and/or 

like best about this site. 

Remember all the many resources available to you while you structure your 

learning day, Accelerated Reader (AR), I-Ready, (try to accomplish your goal of at 

least 45 minutes reading and 45 minutes of I-Ready math weekly).  Use the 

Pearson math website, I have made a menu of assignments from which you can 

choose to engage in learning.  Your password is your student number 2X.  Most of 

all, stay safe, stay healthy and know, I am thinking of you daily. 

                                                                                           Ms. Judy Toneri                                                   
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